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Application period open for Clean Water State Revolving Loan Fund 
Low-cost financing available for wastewater-related projects 

 
SANTE FE — Applications are now being accepted for funding through the New Mexico Environment Department’s 
(NMED) Clean Water State Revolving Loan Fund.  
 
This program provides low-cost financing for projects that protect surface and ground water resources. Funding is 
available for, but not limited to, wastewater treatment systems, storm water projects, sewer interceptors and 
collectors and groundwater protection at landfills. 
 
The fund can also be used to harden wastewater infrastructure against the potential impacts of climate change.  
Additionally, the program can be used to fund alternative energy sources including wind and solar to reduce 
operational expenses at wastewater treatment facilities 
 
“With interest rates from zero to 2.375 percent, you would be hard-pressed to find a better way to finance a 
project,” said Judi Kahl, NMED Construction Programs Bureau Chief. “Past projects that have used this fund have 
greatly benefited New Mexican communities and the environment.”  
 
Counties, municipalities, Native American tribes, water and sanitation districts and mutual domestic associations are 
encouraged to apply.  
 
NMED’s Construction Programs Bureau will accept applications for Fiscal Year 2020 projects from March 1 through 
April 12, 2019.  
 
More information is available at https://www.env.nm.gov/construction-programs/ or by calling (505) 827-2806. 

### 
NMED does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, age or sex in the administration of its programs or activities, as required by 
applicable laws and regulations.  NMED is responsible for coordination of compliance efforts and receipt of inquiries concerning non-discrimination requirements 
implemented by 40 C.F.R. Parts 5 and 7, including Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973; the Age 
Discrimination Act of 1975, Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, and Section 13 of the Federal Water Pollution Control Act Amendments of 1972.  If 
you have any questions about this notice or any of NMED’s non-discrimination programs, policies or procedures, you may contact: 

Kristine Yurdin, Non-Discrimination Coordinator 
New Mexico Environment Department 
1190 St. Francis Dr., Suite N4050 
P.O. Box 5469 
Santa Fe, NM 87502 
(505) 827-2855 

The Environment Department’s mission 

is to protect and restore the 

environment and to foster a healthy 

and prosperous New Mexico for 

present and future generations. 
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nd.coordinator@state.nm.us 
 send email to:  nd.coordinator@state.nm.us 
If you believe that you have been discriminated against with respect to a NMED program or activity, you may contact the Non-Discrimination Coordinator identified 
above. 
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